
Dear Carrolltowne Families -

Happy October! I hope everyone is able to take advantage of this beautiful fall weather we have
been having lately – enjoy that sunshine while you can! Here at the PTA, we are gearing up for the
PTA “busy season” between Trunk or Treat, the Fun Run, Holiday Shop, and the start of the play.

The Fun Run will be November 7 (rain date November 8.) This is our biggest fundraiser of the year
and we need the support of as many Carrolltowne families as possible so that we can continue to
fund the PTA events that everyone has come to expect from the PTA. Even though we are no
longer actively fundraising for a playground, our typical PTA activities require funding. For
example, last week the PTA provided dinner for the teachers before the first round of parent
teacher conferences, we have already scheduled the mobile Science Lab for the spring for the
school, and we helped offset the cost of the first grade field trip to Toby’s in Columbia to see
Winnie the Pooh. We also pay for the school’s BrainPop subscription, we are buying new
projectors for various classrooms, and we are offering a Veteran’s Day Breakfast for veterans on
November 11. We cannot do all these of these activities without the support of the Carrolltowne
community through fundraising – from the restaurant nights fundraisers to the Fun Run. We
know everyone wants the community events and school support to continue – so please come
out to support our students at the Fun Run and sign up on mybooster.com to raise pledges!
Every penny raised helps reach our goal.

We also have two fundraisers running through the end of October – our fall Bupperts fundraiser
and our Red Barn Ranch fundraiser. These are perfect opportunities to support Carrolltowne
while also enjoying your favorite fall activities, from pumpkin picking to a haunted trail!

I wanted to clarify PTA communications – this newsletter is the primary source of PTA
information, with the weekly email being a supplement/reminder to the newsletter. While we do
use the Facebook group to communicate, everything shared in that group is also shared in the
newsletter (this is because we know that not everyone is on Facebook or may not be as active on
social media as others.) I know we all get a lot of emails, but I encourage everyone to read the
monthly newsletter as well as the weekly emails, even if you don’t want to join the Facebook
group. This is the best way to ensure that you are aware of upcoming events and registration
deadlines etc.

Thank you all for your support and involvement so far this year!

Becky Seitz
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President's Message



Parents/Guardians, Teachers, Staff, Administrators, Grandparents
We need YOU join our PTA. 

Together we make a difference!

The Carrolltowne Players are happy to announce that
our production this year will be Disney's Alice in

Wonderland Jr.! 

The Carrolltowne Players will hold auditions for Alice in
Wonderland Jr on November 19th and 20th. Every

student who wishes to audition must be registered. The
registration link will go out on November 1st. 

Please reach out to carrolltowneplayers@gmail.com
with any questions. 
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Performing Arts

Membership

https://carrolltowneespta.memberhub.com/store
Teacher/Staff, $5 -- Indv. Membership, $10 -- Double Membership, $15

Birthday Books

The Birthday Books committee
is back this year and has begun
visiting classrooms to giving out

books to students! 

During the month of their
birthday, your child will be

offered the chance to select a
book to keep.  Students with

summer birthdays will be given
their books in the Spring!  We

hope your child enjoys their gift! 

November 7, 7 pm
February 6, 7 pm
April 3, 7 pm
June 5, 7 pm

Future PTA Meetings

FIND US ON FACEBOOK!
Search for: 

Carrolltowne Elementary
PTA Community

mailto:carrolltowneplayers@gmail.com


Carrolltowne cares about our community!

Our PTA has a Community Service Committee to provide you with opportunities to support
children and families in our greater community. It is a great way for students and their families

to spread kindness.

Fall Donation Drive: Carroll County Food Sunday

We are collecting canned food and other non-perishable items for Carroll County Food Sunday,
a local non-profit organization of neighbors helping neighbors meet their emergency and
supplemental food needs. Food should be sealed and have a best by date in 2025 or later.

When: Monday, October 28th through Wednesday, November 13th

Where: In marked boxes inside the front entrance or at the Fun Run

Items to Donate:
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Community Service

Canned soup / stew
Canned pasta
Canned chili
Canned meals
Peanut Butter
Jelly

Cereal
Pancake mix
Pancake syrup
Canned or bagged beans
(red and black)



Rocky’s Superheroes FUN RUN is just a few weeks away! Please make sure you have
registered your student(s) at MYBOOSTER.COM. Every student who is registered will
receive an awesome superheroes key chain!! Prizes for those students registered by

Wednesday, October 23rd at 9pm will be delivered to the school on Friday, October 25th.
Please note it might take teachers a few days to distribute them.

FUN RUN Volunteers - If you’re interested in helping out during the FUN RUN, please make
sure you have completed the required volunteer training for the 2024-2025 school year. The
approval process takes up to 5 business days and you need to receive your approval prior

to Thursday, November 7th. You can access the training at the link here: 

https://www.carrollk12.org/operation/human-resources/volunteer-program

We will be sending out a link for volunteer signups this week!

FUN RUN T-Shirts - Thank you to everyone who submitted the tshirt form. T-shirts will be
delivered to the school the week of November 4th for homeroom teachers to distribute. 

Service Hours Opportunity - We will be looking for student volunteers to chalk the walk the
evening before the FUN RUN (weather permitting). More details to come soon!

Lastly, be on the lookout for weekend challenges and other chances to win prizes!

Thanks for your support!
Megan Sines and Kyle Emhoff 

Fun Run Committee
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Fun Run

2023-2024 PTA Executive Committee
President: Becky Seitz

president@carrolltownepta.com

Vice-President: Kelly McGonigal
vicepresident@carrolltownepta.com

Secretary: Bryanna Parish
secretary@carrolltownepta.com

Treasurer: Siobhan Blazak
treasurer@carrolltownepta.com



UPCOMING EVENTS:
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Fundraising Committee

TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 12, 12-8 PM - CHICK FIL A
Dine In, Drive Thru or Mobile Order. Mention SPIRIT DAY or

use code CES2024 when mobile ordering!

MONDAY, NOVEMBER 25 - MOD PIZZA
Show the attached flyer for in person orders or use

code MODGIVES25 for mobile orders!

Events & Dates To Remember

October 23rd - Play Interest Meeting, 7pm CES Media Center
October 24th - Picture Day
October 25th - ﻿Trunk-or-Treat, 6:45pm-8:15pm
October 31st - Buperts Farm Fundraiser Ends
October 31st - Red Barn Fundraiser Ends
November 5th - CCPS Closed
November 6th - End of Marking Period, 2hr 45 min Early
Dismissal
November 7th - PTA Meeting, 7pm in CES Media Center
Novemver 25th  - MOD Pizza Fundraising Night
November 27th - 2hr 45 min Early Dismissal
November 28th-29th - CCPS Closed Thanksgiving












